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We have continued to have lots of fun settling into our new classroom environment, learning routines and making new friends. This week we have read the story of ‘Funnybones’ and thought about our bodies. We have:
· Read the story discussing the different parts of our bodies, and creating our very own life-sized bodies.
· Created our very own Funnybones images using cotton buds/paper straws.
· Enjoyed some choosing time within the new Doctors Surgery role play area.
· Learnt about size, ordering a selection of Funnybones characters according to their length/height. 
Next week we will be focusing upon the story of ‘What the Ladybird Heard’, with a particular focus upon our senses. Each week there will be a list of homework suggestions around our chosen theme. Please feel free to choose your homework preference based upon your child’s interest and which will fit in with your family life. This list below is not exhaustive nor do we wish for you to complete all of the tasks. Homework choices this week include:
· Go on a senses hunt around your house/where you live. What can you hear/smell/see?
· Provide your children with a selection of food items, can they use their sense of taste to figure out what it is? How do they know what the item is? 
· Create a feely bag activity. Put a few items of different textures into a bag and allow your child to place their hand in and without looking describe what the item feels like. 
· Write a list/draw images of all the different senses we use on a daily basis.

Notes:
· All parents/carers should now have access to Tapestry, if you do not, please speak to your children’s class teacher regarding this.  
We hope your children have continued to enjoy their first couple weeks at Victoria Dock Primary school! If however, you do have any questions, concerns or comments please don’t hesitate to see any of the staff and we will help and support in any way we can! 

Thank you for your continued support.
Foundation 2 Team
